
 
PMLC News for the Week of Oct 7-18……. 

 
T-Shirts will be available for pickup on Thursday, October 10.  Please see Ms. 
Henderson. 
 
We want to thank all students who participated in the fundraiser.  A special thanks for 
the students who are participating in the Homecoming King and Queen Contest.  If you 
did not turn in your money or tickets, please see Ms. Burks or Mrs. Jackson by Monday. 
Each student was required to sell at least 20 tickets.  
 
2019-2020 Homecoming Dance will be Monday, October 14th at 
6:30-8 pm, United Way.  Students are asked to dress up for the dance.  We will crown 
the Kings and Queens at the time.  The Kings and Queens will participate in Vicksburg 
High School Parade.  The parade will be Thursday, October 15th.  
 
Field Trips for Ms. Cox and Ms. Burks class: October 11th Fire Prevention Program and 
Oct 25th Pumpkin Patch.  Students must wear t-shirt on the field trip.  
 
Parent and Teacher of the Quarter will be recognized on Tuesday, October 15th on the 
Wall of Fame. 
 
Family Project: We are asking each family to take time to decorate a small pumpkin with 
your child.  Pumpkins are due on October 28th.  We will have our Annual Storybook 
Parade on Thursday, OCtober 31st at 10 am.  Students may dress up from a character 
in a book.  We asked you to make a small sign to indicate the book your child is 
representing.  Students will visit each class that day for candy.  Each student are asked 
to donate a bag of soft candy.  Students will need a bag or bucket for the candy. 
 
 


